
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
September	13,	2022	
				
Dear	Parent	or	Guardian	of	Cypress	Elementary,		
	
We	would	like	to	inform	parents	that	there	is	an	opportunity	to	have	
your	child	receive	the	flu	vaccine	while	at	school	on	October	7,	2022.		
	
This	activity	will	start	at	9:00	AM	until	the	students	with	consents	are	
vaccinated.	This	activity	will	take	place	ONLY	if	the	parent	or	Guardian	
signs	the	consent	form.		
	
The	flu	consent	form	must	be	returned	as	soon	as	possible	or	by	
September	23,	2022.		
		
Why	get	vaccinated?	FLU	is	a	contagious	disease	that	spreads	around	the	
United	States	every	year	between	October	and	May.	It	is	important	we	
keep	our	students	healthy	with	prevention,	therefore	we	have	
coordinated	this	activity.		
				
We	are	looking	forward	to	having	your	child	participate.			
	
Thank	You	
	
	
	
Sincerely,		
	
Maria	Garcia	Rn,Msn		
School	Nurse		
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